
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Declan O’Malley November 3rd 

Santino Carideo  November 9th 

Enzo Santillan  November 12th  

Kendall Everson November 21st 

Carly Cloutier November 22nd  

5th Grade News 

November 2nd, 2016 
 

     We will not have school this 

Friday due to a professional 

development day for teachers.  

     On Monday, the students will 

go on a field trip to Schurz High 

School to see a children’s opera. 

Students will have lunch at school 

as usual and then will walk over. 

We do not need any additional 

chaperones for this trip. Please 

make sure to turn in the field trip 

form and money by tomorrow.  

Go Cubs Go!  

     In Science, the 5th graders 

have been creating ad 

campaigns to spread awareness 

about how humans affect the 

environment. The students’ 

work on these projects will also 

be displayed at Starbucks this 

month!  

     In Religion students are 

learning about Jesus as someone 

who is fully human and fully 

God.  Students should make 

sure to keep up with 

handwriting that they do not 

complete in class.     

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming 
tests and 
quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Thursday 

in Language 

Arts 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     The fifth graders celebrated 

Halloween and Mental Math 

Monday with mini centers 

Monday.  The games and 

activities focused on developing 

fluency and place value.  

Tomorrow we will assess the 

pre-requisite skills for our next 

chapter.  During resource time 

the students will graph data 

from an activity where they 

observe changes in water 

temperature.  The students 

completed their first 

independent journal, "My Three 

Personal Math Goals".  
 

5th grade will vote 

in the mock 

election tomorrow. 

We will find out 

the results on the 

Monday before the 

real election.  

 
 

 

     In Language Arts class 

this week, the students will 

complete and present their 

delicious candy projects. The 

narratives are 

due tomorrow. The students 

may use Google Docs and e-

mail it to Mrs. Smith.  Also, 

spelling Lesson 11 is 

due tomorrow and the 

students will have their test. 
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